
Maths and English: In Maths we are continuing our work looking at 

2D and 3D shapes. In English we are continuing are story on the 

three little pigs, this week we played with play hay and brick houses 

to explore the pigs houses they built. 

Topic: This week we have started to look at DT and 

making our pull along toy, we have started doing our 

initial designs ready to start make them by the end 

of next weeks topic lessons. During free play we have 

been looking at construction play toys, and building 

towers with Lego. 

Class Awards:

Head teachers awards

Eddie: for correctly identifying his friends to pass the 

beanbag during PSD across the circle. 

Rafay: for getting all names of adults in Birch class correct 

and using them to attract an adults attention.

For being safe at school: Adam: for walking away from a 

friend when he was upset instead of using behaviours. Messages from Mrs Dixon:

Thank you to everyone so far who has provided a bottle or recycling 
items to make a pull along toy in DT and a musical instrument in 
Science this term. We no longer need bottles but would very much 
appreciated clean cardboard boxes and tubes to make a musical 
instrument when we explore sound in science. 

In music we have moved onto a new instrument, looking at chime bars 
and learning to play twinkle twinkle little star. We are learning by 
watching, exploring and using the song from a nursery rhyme video 

and playing along to our own beats.

To help with our PSD circle time topics for next week, if 
you are able, please can you send in any family photos 
that can be stuck down onto worksheets, decorated 
and spoken about with the children, these will then go 
into individual child's subject folders, thank you ☺


